
Antonia Hover 

From: 
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To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Thursday, June 24, 2021 4:16 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Julie Ward <jlzwrd@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 20211:17 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

To whom it may concern, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/24/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06849-2021 

I understand that FPL is asking for an increase of $2 billion over the next 4 years. This would increase bills by 
approximately 18%. I can't imagine how I personally could absorb this additional cost in my monthly 
expenses. I am a retiree and living on social security, which puts me on a very tight budget. In addition, my 
grown daughters are already struggling to raise their families with increasing costs for food and fuel. It seems 
that every day costs for basic necessities are increasing. Please protect the residents of Florida! 

Julia Ward 
jlzwrd@gmail.com 
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